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Bucharest, 22 November 2018

Madam President

Mr. President,

On behalf of the Romanian Parliament, we have the honour to invite
representatives of your Parliament to attend the Meeting of the
Chairpersons of the Conference of Parliamentary Committees for
European Affairs of Parliaments of the European Union (COSAC) that will
be held in Bucharest, on 20-21 January 2019,

We would be grateful if you could forward the invitation letter of the
Chairpersons of the Permanent Committees on EU Affairs of the Chamber
of Deputies and the Senate fo the Chairperson of your Parliament’s
equivalent committee.

Please accept the assurances of our highest consideration.

Yours sincerely,

Calin Popescu-Tariceanu Liviu Dragnea

VA

Senate Chamber of Deputies



